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Principal’s Message

Dear Parent/Carers

Kindergarten 2019 Transition
We held our final Kindergarten 2019 Transition
sessions on Thursday. It was great to see the
students join us in the playground and stay for
lunch. The students have become familiar with the
school setting and expectations and we look
forward to their return early next year.

Central Mangrove Public School Move-a-thon

We had an exciting time last
Friday with the Move-a-thon. ,
prize giving and draw. Lilly was FEEaEie" SEeEEs
the major prize winner with Elias SR~ §
and Olivia runners up. The
students had fun choosing from?
the many and varied prizes for |
g the  $10.00
w draws  that

2 community for supporting this
@l fundraiser.  We  successfully
raised $1,437.00. These funds
B will go toward resources in the
classroom to support student
learning.

2019 Student Leadership
We are beginning the process for choosing the
student leaders for 2019. Nominations are being
taken and eligible students will be invited to
present their leadership speech on Wednesday 5
December. The students and staff will vote to elect
a captain, vice captain and two student leaders for
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TERM 4 WEEK 6

CALENDAR DATES
WEEK 7 - TERM 4 2018

Kids Kitchen
Tue 27 Nov Appreciation Afternoon Tea @
1.30pm
Combined Christmas Scripture
Wed 28 Nov  Book Mobile
Thur 29 Nov ~ Student Banking
Fri 30 Nov Assembly

WEEK 8 - TERM 4 2018
Kid's Kitchen — Last day for year

(LR KMHS Orientation — Yr 6
Wed 5 Dec  Student Speeches/voting—Leadership
Thur 6 Dec  Student Banking

WEEK 9 - TERM 4 2018

Mon 10 Dec  Swim School

Tue 11 Dec NO. Kid's Kitchen
Swim School
Swim School

iz 12 re Book Mobile — Last day for year
Swim School

T 12 Bree Student Banking

. Swim School
Fri 14 Dec Assembly

2019. The elected leaders will be announced to the
school community and presented with their badges
at the presentation evening on Wednesday 12
December.

Drill
Students and staff participated in a evacuation drill
on Friday afternoon. The students were prepared
for the practice during the week and carried out
the evacuation with maturity and responsibility.
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Afternoon Tea

The staff are hosting a thank you afternoon tea in
the school library next Tuesday 27 November at
1:30pm to say a huge thank you to all the parents
and family members who have volunteered their
time to support the students, teachers and the
school in 2018. Your assistance has been valuable
and we look forward to working with you all next
year. If you have volunteered/assisted at any level
during this year we would love to see you there.

2019 Anticipated Numbers

Our class planning has commenced for 2019.
Parents and community members can assist in this
process by notifying us of their future plans in
regard to attendance at this school. Having this
type of information now allows us to project
student numbers for 2019 which can be critical in
determining our staffing and other entitlements for
the new year. Finalising student numbers is a critical
process and one which can have a significant
impact on other areas of school management. So, if
you are considering a move out of Central
Mangrove Public School or know of someone
moving into the Central Mangrove school
community, | would appreciate you speaking to me
as soon as possible.

End of Term 4
As we near the end of term and academic year, it
becomes quite busy at CMPS. Teachers will
continuously inform parents about what is
happening to ensure that students do not miss out
on the many events happening over the next few
weeks.

Respect, Safety and Personal Best

We continue to talk about our school values of
respect, safety and personal best. We have looked
closely at what bullying is and isn’t and have been
working on strategies to deal with bullying and
encouraging students to be an up stander. Included
in the newsletter are some of the key lesson ideas
that have been addressed this last fortnight. You
may like to discuss this further with your child.
Additional information about bullying is on the
school website.

Swim School
Students in Years 2-6 will be attending an 8 day
swim school program from 10 - 19 December. Full
Payment and permission notes for the Swim School
program are due before 30 November. Please also
return the form if you child is NOT participating in
this program. Lessons will run from 10:15am to
11:00am each day. Transport will be by bus leaving

the school at 9:15am each morning.

Year 6 to 7 Orientation Day
Year 6 students attending public high schools will
be attending their chosen High School’s Orientation
Day on 4 December. Students are to make their
own travel arrangement to and from the school.

Presentation Night
Included with this newsletter is an invitation to our
Presentation Night on Wednesday 12 December.

Year 6 Farewell Dinner, Disco and Games Night
The Year 6 Farewell if coming up fast. The Farewell
will be held at the Mangrove Mountain Memorial
Club on Tuesday 18 December. We have already
started preparing the evening through organising
games, decorations and activities for the night. We
look forward to seeing all our Year 5 & 6 students
dressed smartly ready to celebrate together. More
information will be coming home soon about the
evening’s events.

Libby Cullen

Principal

TEACHER AWARDS TERM 4 WEEK 5

PRINCIPAL AWARD TERM 4 WEEK 5

cm1
Deejay An enthusiastic approach to reading
Yahya Fantastic improvements in writing
. Starting CM1 with a positive attitude
Ronnie .
to learning
CcMm2
Wilson quklhg cooperatively in group
activities
Connor Improving on his Number of the Day
Gabriella Explormg a variety of punctuation in
her writing
CcMm3
Jessica Exc_el_lgnt writing in writing group
activities
Logan Improved reading fluency
Alex Working hard in Maths lessons

CcM1
Yahya | Kind and considerate to others
CcM2
Paige Making valuable contributions to class
discussion
cMm3
Jazlee Consistently displaying CMPS Values
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From the Students
Cooking and Gardening
On the 14 November CM3 did cooking and gardening. First was our gardening we were split into 4 groups.
One of our groups did harvesting, two did weeding, and one was getting the seeds out of the green house
and planting them.

Next was our cooking and we were also in the same groups that we were in gardening. One group did
cutting frozen oranges and grapefruits that we picked in winter for our marmalade.
Another was cutting the vegetables and making quiche.

A different group was making sorbet and another was making the marmalade.

After cooking we were allowed to eat our food. It was so nice.
Some kids brought jars for marmalade.

We had a great day and we hope our families
loved the marmalade.

by Chelsea-Leigh, Emma and Olivia

Being a bystander to bullying

When bullying is happening and you are there, then you have four choices.

1. Stand and watch

2. Support the bully

3. Get away from there

4. Be an active bystander - 'Up Stander' BULLYING

An 'Up Stander' will

use words and/or actions that can help someone who is being bullied.

Be S \ I AM AN UPSTANDER!
! What can you do? _ m/
“tander . . . . Fand I’

1. Make it clear to your friends that you won’t be involved in bullying behaviour

2. Never stand by and watch or encourage bullying behaviour
3. Do not harass, tease or spread gossip about others, this includes on social networking sites
4. Never forward on or respond to messages or photos that may be offensive or upsetting

5. Support the person who is being bullied to ask for help e.g. go with them to a place they can
get help or provide them with information about where to go for help

6. Report it to someone n authority or someone you trust e.g. parent, at school to a teacher
7. Get Help
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Volunteers’ Afternoon Tea

Central Mangrove Public School
invites you
to join us for afternoon tea
in honour of the contribution

that our volunteers and parent helpers
niake to our school.

Tuesday 27 November 2018
1:30pm—Outside the Library
RSVP—4373 1156

Year Event Payment Date
Amount Due

Vol School

K—6 Contribution $75.00 OVERDUE

K—6 Book Club Orders 28.11.2018

2— 6  Swim School $60.00 30.11.2018
Book Mobile please

K—6 return all borrowed 12.12.2018

books

School Values—Week 6
Personal Best

Expectations
Be a positive role model
What it looks like
. Lead by example
. Be a team player
. Encourage and support others
. Praise others’ achievements

X~ Central Mangrove X
Public School
2018 Presentation Night
The Students and Staff of *
Central Mangrove Public School
invite families and friends to celebrate
the excellent academic, sporting,
environmental and social achievements

of our students
and to farewell our Year 6 students.
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VALUE FOR THE WEEK: PERSONAL BEST




